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 Community Education and Harvey School Dist. 152 was invited as the special 

guest to the Schools Count Corp. Annual Appreciation Dinner on Tuesday March 

12
th
.  Schools Count Corp., under the direction of Mr. Richard Flesher, has been 

dedicated to provide school supplies, Christmas surprises and special services to 

schools our district for several years.  This dinner was in appreciation was a way of 

saying “Thank You” for our work in the schools.  The dinner was held in Hinsdale 

Central High School (55
th

 and Grant Street, Hinsdale IL. at 6:00pm.  Harvey Public 

Schools Dist. 152 received a special honor at this event. 

 

 Ms. Bolton will be honored by The Outreach Church of God in Christ Home and Foreign 

Missions department at their Annual Community prayer Breakfast.  She will be receiving 

“The First Responder” award for her work in the community and in schools.  The program 

will be on March 30
th
 from 9:00am-11:00am at Outreach Church of God in Christ located 

on 200 West 147
th
 St. Harvey.  She looks forward to receiving this honor on behalf of the 

community and the district families. 

 

 Ms. Bolton will be working with the Parent Coordinators in the second installment of 

Parent University entitled Reality Therapy/Choice Theory.  This training will be held at 

Bryant School on April 24
th

 at 10:00am in the parent room.  RT/CT is a social awareness 

training conducted by Mr. Sylvester Baugh, an alumni of Harvey School District 152.  All 

guest and parents are welcomed to attend. 

 

 The Community Education department is working “The District 152 Community Bowl-

a Thon” at Brunswick Zone Entertainment Center, 3043 W. 183
rd

, Homewood, IL.  We 

are looking for several team captains to form teams of 5 for this event.  The cost is only 

$25 per person, which includes 2 hours of bowling, shoes, food and soda.  There will be 

several raffles, gifts and fun for all.  This “Bowl-a-Thon” is to raise funds for the 

Community Education program, coat drives, school supplies and other potential needs 

for the families of District 152.  Schools, teachers, staff and friends are welcome to form 

teams. Bowling with a purpose, was never this much fun!!! The tentative date for this 

event in Friday, May 17
th
. 
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